
SHIRE OF MOORA 
LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME NO.4 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT OF PLANNING PROPOSAL 

Planning and Development Act 2005 
Shire of Moora 

 

The local government has received an application to use and/or develop land for the 
following purpose and public comments are invited. 
 
Land Details:  

Lot 1 Midlands Road, Moora (No street address number assigned) 
 
Proposal: 

i) Construction and use of a new 60.5m2 zincalume outbuilding (i.e. shed) adjacent to the 
land’s southern boundary for domestic storage purposes as well as the small scale 
production/manufacturing of bird nesting boxes; and 

ii) Bird watching by tourists and interested community members using an existing ‘hide’ 
located at the western end of the property along its Roberts Street frontage (i.e. 
Ancillary Tourist Use). 

 
Details of the proposal are available for inspection at the Shire Administration Centre at 34 
Padbury Street, Moora and on the Shire’s website (www.moora.wa.gov.au) up to and 
including Friday 8 November 2019. 
 
Comments on the proposal are now invited and can be emailed to shire@moora.wa.gov.au 
or posted to the Shire’s Chief Executive Officer at PO Box 211 MOORA WA 6510. All 
submissions must include the following information: 

• Your name, address and contact telephone number; 

• How your interests are affected; whether as a private citizen, on behalf of a company or 
other organisation, or as an owner or occupier of property; 

• Address of property affected (if applicable); and 

• Whether your submission is in support of, or objecting to the proposal and provide any 
arguments supporting your comments. 

 
All submissions received may be made public at a Council meeting and included in a Council 
Agenda, which will be available on the Shire’s website, unless a submission specifically 
requests otherwise. 
 
Alan Leeson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Moora 
 
21 October 2019 

 



SUBJECT LAND 
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